
  

  

 

June Newsletter 

 

In this month's newsletter: 

• Remembering Trustee & friend, Susan Moser; The Guardian newspaper published 

an obituary, which you can read here 

• We thanked our kind and dedicated volunteers during 2024's Volunteers Week 

with a very special video 

• Read about our activities during Learning Disability Week 2024 

• Well done to Gavin, who was fantastic performing at UmbrellaFest earlier this 

month 

• A round up of June's activities at Hertsmere Mencap including:  

o Watch here to see our talented Dance stars perform at Tesco 

o A very interesting talk at June's LD Forum 

 

 

  

 

https://www.theguardian.com/society/article/2024/jun/23/susan-moser-obituary
https://fb.watch/sVetgpigja/
https://www.facebook.com/reel/1399110154111409


 

Member Spotlight 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Gavin Kennedy who took part in Electric Umbrella's UmbrellaFest, 

performing "Dance to the Shops". He said "I was so happy and excited to sing and be 

part of UmbrellaFest". 

 

 



 

Learning Disability Week 2024 

  

This year's theme was "Do you hear me?" which is all about being seen, heard and valued. 

In keeping with the theme, our HM roving reporters returned... 

Read all about the interviews conducted by our 2024 roving reporters Simon and Stuart 

and watch our Dance troupe magnificent performance at Tesco, Borehamwood.   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Volunteer Week 2024 

 

https://www.facebook.com/reel/1399110154111409


 

 

We celebrated Volunteer Week 2024, please click here to enjoy a special thank you from all 

of us to all of you!  

 

Thank you for all the incredible work you do for Hertsmere Mencap.   

 

Your dedication and compassion make a real difference - we couldn't do it without you! 

 

 

A round up of June's activities 

 

 

  

We've enjoyed animal and friendship themes at Art this month, including designing 3D bees, 

crafting teddy bears and making friendship bracelets.  

https://www.facebook.com/HertsmereMencap/videos/349847984471296


 

At Move to the Beat this month, we enjoyed chair based dance moves to Salsa, 60's, Reggae & 

Rock & Roll music. We played percussion instruments and sang songs with lots of energy.  

 

  

 

Hertsmere's Learning Disability took place this month.  We listened and we discussed a difficult 

topic "Coping with Bereavement and Grief".  Thank you to Stacey for a very informative session. 

We also enjoyed an exciting update from Sky Studios Elstree. 

   

 

  

 

We have all settled into our new Drama home, Fairway Hall. A non stop drama filled session, with 

lots of confidence and acting from everyone. 

The highlight of Dance this month, was our outstanding, enjoyable and entertaining 

performance at Tesco.  It was great to see how much everyone's confidence and skills have 

developed, we even had shoppers tapping their feet and singing along.  Well done everyone!  You 

can watch it again here  

https://www.facebook.com/reel/1399110154111409


 

  

 

We welcomed Mary, our new Jubilee Club Leader this month. We enjoyed country music from 

our friends Paul & Bev, as well as Karaoke, card making and baking tasty, chocolate brownies. 

Youth Club has seen many new faces  join us this month and members have enjoyed a quiz night, 

competitive games night, waffle making and a bowling trip.  

 

We have lots more photos of our activities on our Facebook page which you can visit here or 

Instagram page here.  

 

 

**NEW** 11 - 19 year old Climbing Sessions 

  

Come along to Furzefield Centre, Potters Bar on Saturday 20th July from 9-10am, we are 

running an inclusive climbing session for 11 - 19 year olds.  With 17 different climbing 

walls, including Dual Race Track, Dice Tower and Giant Staircase, it's not to be missed! 

Special price - £7.50, please book here or contact development@hertsmeremencap.org.uk 

  

 

https://www.facebook.com/HertsmereMencap
https://www.instagram.com/hertsmeremencap/
https://forms.gle/YWrQUCp2YFoX87Lz7


  

Under 11's  

  

We've had another busy month at our Under 11's activities. 

 

The next Inclusive Stay & Play session is Saturday 13th July (1pm - 3pm) at 

Borehamwood Baptist Church, WD6 2DF.  This is a free event however booking is 

required by emailing development@hertsmeremencap.org.uk 

 

The next Soft Play session is on Saturday 20th July (9am - 10am) at Furzefield 



 

Leisure Centre, Potters Bar, EN6 3BW at a discounted rate of £2.50 per child. 

Booking is required by emailing development@hertsmeremencap.org.uk 

 

If you would like information on our Children and Youth activities, please contact 

Susannah on: clubadmin@hertsmeremencap.org.uk /  07727 339066 

 

 

  

 

  

Diary Dates 

 

Saturday 13th July 

Inclusive stay & play - under 10's in Borehamwood (booking essential) 

 

Saturday 20th July 

Potters Bar under 11's soft play and  11-19's Climbing Wall  

(booking essential) 

 

Monday 29th July until Thursday 22nd August 

Summer Holiday Club 

 

Wednesday 4th September 

Hertsmere Learning Disability Forum 

 

Tuesday 10th September 

Hertsmere Mencap's Annual Golf Day 



 

 

Wednesday 4th December 

Hertsmere Learning Disability Forum 

 

Saturday 14th December 

Hertsmere Mencap's Christmas parties 

 
 

 

  

 


